

July 12, 2014

Memo to: The Inlet Sports Lodge, Murrells Inlet, SC

From : The Bearolina Travel Group (BTG)

As a very active travel group, we have just completed our Winter-Spring travel & vacation season for 2014. Throughout this six month period, we have visited a number of hotels and lodges up and down the east coast spanning Ocean City, Maryland down to Savannah, Georgia. We are pleased to inform you that our stay at **The Inlet Sports Lodge** was ranked as one of the very best!

We spent three nights with you in early February 2014, on our annual Superbowl trip. We had seven rooms in total for our members as well as a number of local visitors who stopped by at the lodge. Despite this being "off season", we felt very much at home and were graciously welcomed by your excellent staff. The rooms were spacious, comfortable and clean. Your common areas including the breakfast room, the beautiful outdoor courtyard and the spectacular "Crows Nest" were alone, worth coming back for.

We were especially impressed with your staff, who were extremely helpful and friendly. In the Bearolina Travel Group, we like to think "you construct a building with wood and cement, but you build a business with people" and you have certainly done that at **The Inlet Sports Lodge**.

Again, we really appreciate your support for our Superbowl vacation and we look forward to visiting you again. We had a terrific stay at the lodge and our members all reported having a great time. Please be assured that your lodge and it's staff clearly helped make that happen.

Thanks again,

William "Bear" Sass

(President – Bearolina Travel Group)

